
TERM 2 I THE WAY
NEWSLETTER I FRIDAY 29

APRIL 2022

Copyright Thomas Hassall Anglican College. All Rights Reserved. 125 Kingsford Smith Ave, Middleton Grange NSW 2171 Page 1 of 2

https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/file/jnr-band-pic40jpg
https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/file/jnrband-pic1jpg
https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/bulletin-article/29086/684/707/744/29173#dexp-carousel
https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/bulletin-article/29086/684/707/744/29173#dexp-carousel


JUNIOR BANDS
During the Easter Hat Parade on the last day of Term 1, the Junior and Intermediate Concert
Bands had the opportunity to perform for parents and all those involved in the event. This was an
exciting day, as it was their first live performance in over a year. The students were meant to
perform at the Camden Show earlier in the month, which was unfortunately cancelled due to the
floods. Well done to all these students for a fantastic first performance, and we look forward to
presenting other performances to the College community throughout the year.

Mr Byron Mark
Director of Ensembles
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